
At close of 2017, motorists on vehicle inspection service's waiting list: zero
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The Formentera Council's Office of Mobility reports that, as ever, the Technical Inspection of
Vehicles, or ITV, will temporarily close its doors for the Christmas season. Personnel at the
office, which conducts roadworthiness tests, will take their winter holiday from December 18 to
January 19.

  

On another note, we are pleased to announce that at year end 2017, no names will remain on
the ITV office's list of drivers waiting to perform vehicle tests. After temporarily shuttering when
a specialist took leave in September, the office added afternoon appointments in October and
November to recoup the time and finish the year without a wait list.
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